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Dear Sir/Madam

My submission in respect of the proposed Citizenship Amendment Bill:

I don't think we should take away Australian citizenship of any Australian citizen, 
including dual nationals, as then we lose the right to prosecute.

I don't think taking away citizenship should be retrospective; this is unjust.

Sincerely

Jenny Rae
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